
                                                             

             

 

 

PUBLIC CALL FOR APPLICATIONS 

to attend the course: "Students, University and Dealing with the Past Processes in Kosovo” 

 

Through this call, the Human Rights Center of the University of Prishtina invites all students to 

apply for participation in the course "Students, University and Dealing with the Past Processes in 

Kosovo”.  

The course’s goal is to introduce to students the field of transitional justice as a path of dealing 

with past human rights violations and as a field that contributes on reconciliation and 

democratization in post-conflict and post-authoritarian societies. 

The course builds confidence and enhances the knowledge of Kosovo students in general on 

addressing the past and building a stable peace.  

The expected results. 

By the end of the course participants will: 

 

• Improve the understanding of the concept of transitional justice; 

• Acquire knowledge and skills to actively and positively participate in transitional justice 

and peacebuilding issues; 

• Gain in-depth knowledge of the different cases of countries that have gone through the 

process of transitional justice at regional and international level; 

• Be competent to transfer knowledge and skills acquired in their personal and professional 

environment; 

• Be introduced to the career opportunities on transitional justice field; 

• Have a clearer understanding of current transitional justice processes in Kosovo. 

 

After completing the course, students will attend an international conference that will take part in 

the premises of the Faculty of Law of the University of Prishtina.  

 



The number of participants in the course is limited to 35 participants and special attention will be 

paid to the admission of participants with proportional representation of gender as well as members 

of different ethnic communities. Students coming from minority groups are encouraged to apply.  

 

The course will be conducted in Albanian and English. 

 

 It will last two months and it is free of charge.  

 

Upon completion of the course students will be provided with certificates. 

 

This activity is initiated by the Human Rights Center of the University of Prishtina, funded by the 

Austrian Development Agency and co-funded by Ministry of Education, Science, Technology and 

Innovation in the framework of “HERAS+, Higher Education, Research and Applied Science 

Plus”,  

 

 

All interested students should send their CV and a motivation letter to the email address:  

hrc-up@uni-pr.edu, entitled "Transitional Justice Course" 

 

Deadline for Application: Sunday, May 1, 2022, time 18:00. 

 

The selected participants will be informed via email on May 3, 2022. 

 


